
October 
 28 Booster Club Trunk or Treat @ AIE 5 p.m.
31-Fall Craft Party & Costume Parade

November 
9 Veterans Day Tea-RSVP 253-884-4901
10 No School Veterans Day Observed
22 Half Day Dismissal 11:30 a.m.
23 &  24 No School Thanksgiving Break

Shop Now

Good afternoon, Eagle Families -

We had another excellent week at AIE. 

It's hard to believe Halloween is already upon us. We are also preparing to
celebrate Veteran's Day in the next few weeks. All of our students are working
hard to celebrate our Veterans. We are excited for that celebration. Please
send the names of veterans you want us to honor on our Veteran Star Wall.

I also want to remind our families that we are through the first quarter of the year
already! It's hard to believe. I want to stress how important it is to make sure we are
attending school every day. We want all of our learners to be as successful as
possible. The best way to find that success is to make sure we are all in attendance
regularly. Mrs. Tate, Mrs. Cunningham, and Mrs. Kamel are great teachers! All of our
students will be successful if we keep regular attendance. We all appreciate your
diligence in getting your students to us daily. If there is anything we can do to help
that process, please do not hesitate to contact us here at AEI!

I hope you all have a great weekend. As always, remember to get out and exercise
and remember to read a little bit, too. 

I'll see you all next week.

- Mr. Miller
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Pierce County Outreach Librarian
Michelle Angell visited the
preschoolers today.  Everyone enjoyed
listening to stories, singing songs, and
playing with blocks.  Each student also
received blocks to take home.  

Trunks- The gate past the backstop will be open
at 4 p.m. for trunks to set up  

Treaters, please park along the fence.  All ages
are welcome.

Games, activities, popcorn, cider, and cocoa will
be available in the covered area.  

Trunk or Treat
Saturday!



Please send the names of your
family and friends who are
veterans to be included in our
Veterans Star Wall. If your
child/family wants to share a
story about a veteran or have
them come, RSVP.

Annual Daffodil Planting


